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 Councillor Reid McAlpine 

Ward 3, Markham 

Via email:  rmcalpine@markham.ca 

June 3, 2020 

Dear Councillor McAlpine:  

 

URA Endorsement of Main Street Unionville Streetscape Enhanced Concept 2 

 

At the URA members meeting of February 3, 2020, the following motion was passed: 

 

 3.1 Main Street Streetscape Project (Jóska Zérczi) 

Jóska presented two streetscape options the City is considering for Main Street. Concept 1 maintains the same 
street width while Concept 2 features a narrower roadway with wider sidewalks. Concept 2 also moves parking 
to the eastside of the street. A variation considered for both options is the “Enhanced Treatment” where paver 
blocks are used for road surfaces instead of asphalt. A concern raised was the affect a narrower roadway would 
have on delivery vehicles and traffic flow. Next steps are the completion of detailed engineering plans for the 
selected option. The current budget of $4.06M includes the additional cost of pavers. 
 
Motion: The URA supports Concept 2 and the enhanced treatment paver block road surface. 
Moved by Jóska Zérczi 
Seconded by Peter Miasek 
In a show of hands, the motion was approved by a vote of 19 for and 12 against 
Motion carried. 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

Peter Miasek 

Peter Miasek, Past President 

 

cc. Markham Mayor and Council       
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